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BULLDOGS’ CHAMPIONSHIP BASKETBALL CAMP 

COMING TO SOUTH HOLLAND THIS SUMMER 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–The South Suburban College Basketball Program is currently accepting 
registrations for their annual summer camps in June. The 2019 Bulldog Championship 
Basketball Camp will take place from June 17-20 from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m., with a Shooting 
Camp the following week from June 24-27 from 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. at the SSC Fieldhouse.   
 
The Camps are designed for both boys and girls ages 7-17, and will be directed by Head Coach 
John Pigatti and current players. The cost of the Basketball Camp is $110 and the Shooting 
Camp is $60, with a special price of $150 for both camps. Campers will need shorts, basketball 
shoes, and a T-shirt or practice uniform. Each participant will receive a Camp T-shirt and 
basketball. Food and refreshments will be available for purchase each day of the camps.  
 
A strong emphasis will be placed on the fundamentals in order to provide each individual with 
the opportunity to become a better player while having some fun along the way. Coach John 
Pigatti has just completed his 13th season as the Head Men’s Basketball Coach at SSC. Pigatti 
has received 9 Region IV Coach of the Year Awards, has been named Illinois Basketball Coach 
Association (IBCA) Coach of the Year, and District 3 Coach of the Year 9 times. 
 
For more information or to register, please contact Coach Pigatti at (708) 596-2000, ext. 2524 
or email JPigatti@ssc.edu.  SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South Holland, Illinois. 
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